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Whiplash
Healing a Pain in the Neck
Hope Bentley
Getting
rear-ended
in
traffic.
Face-planting at the bottom of a ski
slope. Tumbling over the handlebars on
your bike. Whiplash comes in many
forms and can become a long-term
problem if not treated correctly.
Fortunately, massage and bodywork can
address the ache and discomfort that
come with whiplash and prevent chronic
pain down the road.

Understanding
Whiplash

The term "whiplash" came into use in
1928. Doctors will sometimes use
"hyperextension injury," to describe it,
but "whiplash" is a more visceral account
of what has happened to the victim's

Car accidents are the most common
causes of whiplash. The American
Academy of Orthopedic Surgeons
reported that about 20 percent of
people who have been in rear-end
collisions
later
report
whiplash
symptoms. Whether front to back or side
to side, whiplash can affect muscles all
the way into the victim's back and arms.
The most serious form of whiplash
compresses nerves in the neck and cause
multiple sprains of the ligaments.
The
good
news
is,
serious
hyperextension injuries are in the
minority, as whiplash usually comes in
the less serious version of the injury.
"Fortunately, about 95 percent of the
time whiplash tends to be more
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Whiplash injuries can lead to headache as well as neck, jaw, and back pain.
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neck. The neck itself has made a
whip-like motion bending first towards
and then away from the point of impact.
As the head moves rapidly in one
direction, the muscles in the neck
receive the message to contract. The
momentum of the head can cause strain
or sprain to the muscles and ligaments
in the neck as the head reaches the end
of its movement.
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superficial damage, like slight muscle
strains and tears," says Ben Benjamin,
Ph.D., a massage therapist who holds a
doctorate in education and sports
medicine. But whether the pain is
minor soreness or serious discomfort,
massage can provide relief and prevent
chronic problems in the long run.
Continued on page 2
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Whiplash Symptoms

The symptoms of whiplash include neck
pain and stiffness, headaches, pain in
the shoulder or between the shoulder
blades (sometimes called "coat hanger
pain"), low back pain, and pain or
numbness in the arms or extremities.
Often people who suffer whiplash do
not feel the effects until two or three
days after the injury-causing incident.
Benjamin explains that this delayed
onset is because it takes time for scar
tissue to manifest in the sprained or
strained muscles and ligaments. And
because scar tissue is more adhesive than
regular tissue, people experience it as
stiffness in the injured areas.
Whiplash affects primarily the neck, but
victims shouldn't ignore the rest of the
body. This injury can pull the long
muscles on either side of the spine,
which reach all the way to the tailbone
and can cause discomfort along the way.
Discomfort or stiffness in the chest and
arms can also be due to whiplash. And
headaches may be the result of slowed
circulation to the head caused by the
swelling in the injury.

helps relax a client's psyche as well as
their muscles, helping her or him work
through the emotional issues induced by
the accident.
Because the neck is such a delicate part
of the body, it is important to proceed
with caution. Benjamin advises waiting a
few days after the accident to seek
treatment. This allows the initial scar
tissue to knit, which is an important part
of the healing process. The initial
treatment should be extremely gentle,
and if there is a chance of a fracture, a
concussion, any disc problem or other
serious injury, the client should make
sure to see a physician first.

Let the Healing Begin

It used to be that physicians would
immobilize whiplash injuries with a
cervical collar, but now health care
professionals advise a more temperate
course for their patients.

"I recommend gentle neck movement
within your range of motion while lying
on a pillow," says Benjamin. Movement
may help prolong the benefits of the
massage by continuing to circulate
blood, oxygen, and nutrients through
the healing tissue. "Heat or cold,
whichever feels better, can also help,"
says Benjamin. "Soaking in a hot bath
can also be beneficial." Limiting
physical activity for a few days and
getting plenty of rest in the wake of a
whiplash injury is also a good idea.
Whiplash is traumatic and should be
addressed soon after the injury to avoid
any chronic problems. If you or
someone you love is suffering from the
repercussions of whiplash, consider a
bodywork session to ease the discomfort.
Massage can help lessen muscle pain,
induce relaxation, and ease the trauma
often associated with whiplash. You'll be
back to your old self in no time.

Massage Can Help

Any massage that causes a general
relaxation of the client's muscles can
help relieve muscular pain in common
types of whiplash injuries. In addition,
massage increases the amount of oxygen
that reaches the healing tissues and
opens those tissues so they can receive
oxygen and nutrients, thus speeding the
healing process.
In addition to relaxation massage,
specific bodywork methods ease acute
whiplash discomfort and help prevent
chronic fallout. For example, myofascial
approaches restore fluidity to the
fascia--normally a slippery tissue that
surrounds all the moving parts inside
the body--allowing freer movement of
muscles and ligaments. Friction-based
massage helps break up scar tissue and
relieve stiffness. Trigger point therapy
works by releasing tension held in tight
knots of muscle. And any type of
bodywork that stimulates circulation
helps ease and prevent headaches.
Finally, the incident that caused the
whiplash in the first place, (a car wreck,
for instance) can be traumatic. Massage
Bodywork has an arsenal of methods to treat whiplash injuries for a full recovery.

Lavender
An Essential Oil for Fundamental Health
Laurie Chance Smith
Lavender essential oil is a one-stop
medicine chest, helping to reduce
anxiety, fatigue, and stress and balance
hormones, increase the immune
response, lower blood pressure, and
relieve pain. To utilize lavender's
healing benefits at home, mix five to 10
drops of lavender essential oil in one
ounce of jojoba oil or unscented lotion.
(Essential oils shouldn't be applied
directly to the skin; it's best to partner
them with a carrier oil, liquid, or
lotion.)
Earaches
For earaches, dab one drop of lavender
massage oil behind the ear and rub
gently. Alternatively, place one drop of
lavender oil on a cotton ball and
carefully place inside the outer ear.
Headaches
Inhaling lavender is also effective for
headache relief. Add a few drops to a
bowl of warm water and breathe. Gently
rub lavender massage lotion on the
temples, forehead, and base of the neck.

Colds
Lavender oil can also help break up
coughs
and
clear
sinuses.
Colorado-based holistic aromatherapist
Nicola McGill suggests the regular
home-use of antiseptic essential oils
such as lavender to help avoid colds and
other infectious diseases. Add a few
drops to a vaporizer to help clear colds
and infuse the home with lavender's
scent.
Stress
At night, six to eight drops of lavender
added to a warm bath helps melt away
stress and relieve fatigue. Blend a
footbath by adding three drops of
lavender to a bowl of warm water, sink
your feet in, and relax. For help
inducing sleep, add two or three drops
of lavender essential oil to the underside
corner of your pillow.

Lavender is loaded with wellness properties.

Tranquil Aroma
A human takes 23,040 breaths a day,
and each inhale floods the system with
scent. Rely on lavender's tranquil aroma
to clear the way toward peaceful days.

Exercise Myths
Fiction Vs. Fact
Although old fitness fictions like "no
pain, no gain" are fading fast, plenty of
misconceptions still exist. Following are
some of the most common myths,
counteracted by the latest research.

FACT: Any exercise is better than none.
For example, regular walking or
gardening for as little as an hour a week
has been shown to reduce the risk of
heart disease.

for example, has been shown to help
treat low-back pain and fibromyalgia.
Improved flexibility, strength, and stress
management are just some of the
benefits.

FICTION: You will burn more fat if
you exercise longer at a lower
intensity.
FACT: The most important focus in
exercise and weight control is how many
calories are burned during the activity.
The faster you walk, step or run, the
more calories you use per minute.
However, high-intensity exercise may be
more difficult to sustain.

FICTION: If you exercise long and
hard enough, you will always get the
results you want.
FACT: In reality, genetics plays an
important role in how people respond
to exercise. Your development of
strength, speed, and endurance may be
very different from that of other people
you know.

FICTION: Home workouts are fine,
but going to a gym is the best way to get
fit.
FACT: Some people find it easier to
stick to a home-based fitness program.
In spite of all the hype on trendy
exercise programs and facilities, the best
program for you is the one you will
participate in consistently.

FICTION: The health and fitness
benefits of mind-body exercise like t'ai
chi and yoga are questionable.
FACT: The benefits abound! T'ai Chi,

This information was provided by
IDEA, www.ideafit.com.

FICTION: If you're not going to work
out hard and often, exercise is a waste
of time.

Whatever words
we utter should
be chosen with
care, for people
will hear them
and be
influenced by
them, for good
or ill.
-Buddha
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MESSAGE TO OUR CLIENTS

Thank you for taking time to read this newsletter, gaining
further insight into the benefits of massage therapy. It has
been our pleasure here at ABLC to be able to work with so
many amazing people who allow us into their lives and help
them achieve the balance they want out of life. Enjoy the
articles, there are many more to come.
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